

## UNIVERSITY OF ZAGREB FACULTY OF VETERINARY MEDICINE Summer School "Zoonoses" Dubrovnik, April 29 - May 04, 2018

File no.: 605-01/18-04/01

Record no.: 251-61-34/437-18-06 Zagreb, 13<sup>th</sup> February 2018

## OFFICIAL INVITATION LETTER FOR STUDENT PARTICIPANTS

Dear VetNEST members.

The Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, University of Zagreb has the pleasure to invite your students to the International Summer School "Zoonoses", which will be held from 29<sup>th</sup> April to 4<sup>th</sup> May 2018 in the Dubrovnik, Centre for Advanced Academic Studies.

The Organizing Committee would like to inform you that there would be no fee for students participating in the summer school. There will be no fee for participants of the School for the students. Students will receive CEEPUS scholarship, but due to fact that Dubrovnik is very expensive city, the planed amount of money will not cover all the expenses. Therefore, we would kindly ask all VetNEST member to help us on this matter. Our idea is that every member institution supports their students with 100 euro per participant, which is going to be enough to cover all the costs. If you are ready to accept the invitation, we kindly ask you to support two of your top students to attend Summer School in Dubrovnik.

Concerning the attendance at the Summer School, we would like to emphasize particular importance of student's participation from all the VetNEST institutions. Final program and additional information will be send to you by the end of February 2018, and will be available on the web page: <a href="http://www.vef.unizg.hr/szd2018">http://www.vef.unizg.hr/szd2018</a>
Looking forward to your answer.

Kind regards,

President of Organizing Committee:

Dean of the Faculty:

Prof Alen Slavica, DVM, MSc, PhD

of Nenad Turk, DVM, MSc, PhD